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Hi Ben

I would like to take this moment to congratulate you and your team for the outstanding work
done on assisting us in transferring our company from a very limited unprocessed systemto a
leading WMS system that can track our product and customers’ orders throughout the process.
Moving is a big challenge on its own and we had some frustrating issues to deal with. To name a
couple: A team that required complete system training and limited lead time to implement.

With all the challenges your team managed to assist in setting up the system, train the staff and
launch the WMS within our business, in record time | believe.

Your team’s tenacity and drive for excellence to ensure the customer gets what they want is
rarely found out there.

A great product and a matching great team is a recipe for success.

Keep up the good work

Kind Regards

erman Pelser
Supply Chain Manager
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